
Dear Friends,

As we celebrate 20 years of the Scott Spino Foundation, we’re filled with
gratitude for everything we've achieved together. Thanks to your unwavering
support, we’ve been able to accomplish more than we ever imagined while
honoring Scott’s legacy.

Twenty years ago, we experienced the devastating loss of our son, Scott—a
beloved teacher and coach in the Rochester City School District. His passion for
making a difference in children's lives inspired us to create the Scott Spino
Foundation in 2004. Our mission has been to invest in today’s youth by
supporting education, coaching, and mentoring in our community.

With your help, we’ve kept Scott’s legacy alive through meaningful initiatives,
including:

Distributing over 120,000 new books through our
Literacy Program

Providing more than 20,000 coats, blankets, and
winter accessories through The Warm Project

Awarding $20,000 in scholarships to deserving
students

Thanks to your generosity, the foundation is in a strong financial position. 

In 2025, we will host our final Golf Tournament and Bunco events, but the
foundation will continue to support our Literacy, Warm, and Scholarship
programs. While we won’t hold fundraising events moving forward, donations
are always welcome to help us continue this important work.

Your ongoing enthusiasm and support mean the world to us. As an all-
volunteer nonprofit, we rely on your contributions of time and money to sustain
our efforts.

In our hearts, Scott remains a cherished son, brother, friend, teacher, and
coach. Thank you for keeping his spirit alive and thriving.

With love and heartfelt gratefulness,

Geri


